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#successforall 
 

Monday 16th May 2022 
 

The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Celebrations 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am sure that you are aware that the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee is quickly approaching.  
As the celebrations take place during half term week, school will celebrate during the week 
commencing Monday 23rd May starting with a drama workshop from the Altru Theatre 
Group for Year 1 – 6.   
 
On Friday 27th May, the kitchen will prepare a Jubilee themed picnic lunch for those pupils 
that have a school meal.  Pupils are invited to wear red, white and blue to school that day 
and Class Teachers will prepare exciting Jubilee themed activities.   
 
We are planning for it to be an exciting day and will publish pictures on our school 
website afterwards.   
 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
 
Mrs Cliffe 
Assistant Headteacher   


